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The Mount Diablo Metal Detecting Clubôs first dedication is to treasure hunting in all its forms and to use and 
enforce the treasure hunterôs Code of Ethics.  The second dedication is to community.  We complete this 
dedication through the use of our trained Community Assistance Team and our support of the Blind Camp. 

www.mdmdctreasurehunting.com 

The February MDMDC club 

meeting had a total of 40 in 

attendance, with 1 guest and 4 new 

members!  The attendance ticket 

winners were Ken Housfeld and 

Steve Bava.  John Russell won the 

ñSilver Dimeò raffle.  Gary Collier 

talked about various techniques for 

cleaning coins and other treasures.  

He reviewed and recommended 

several options including CLR 

(Calcium, Lime and Rust remover), and using electrolysis to electronically clean 

coins, tokens and relics.  Thanks for the great tips Gary! 

We will have another special raffle at the 

March club meeting:  John Russell is planning 

an ALL-SILVER main raffle! 

Please remember to pay your annual 

membership dues if you have not already done 

so.  James Lind will be collecting payments at 

the upcoming meeting. 

Newsletter Editor:  David Grube 

Email:  MDMDC@comcast.net 

February Main Raffle Prizes 

Club members gather at the February meeting 



February Meeting Show and Tell! 
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February Meeting Show and Tell Displays! 
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